Monday 9th September 2024
PTA News

Welcome meetings this week
If you are attending the meetings at school this week, the doors will open slightly earlier to
allow you to pick up a hot drink and sweet treat before the meeting starts.

There will also be some drinks and treats to purchase for the children after the meetings. So
please bring your £ and support the PTA.

Uniform Orders

Just a reminder that any uniform orders can be made online. Orders made online before a
Wednesday will be delivered to your child’s classroom by the Friday of that same week.

All links to the uniform online shop can be found on the PTA section of the school website.

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/prestburyschool/

Also, the PTA will be at the PTA Shed on Tuesdays and Wednesdays between 3.10pm and
3.30pm for any new and pre-loved uniform purchases.

Autumn Social - Thursday 17th October
After the popular social last year, we are holding another Autumn get together for parents on
Thursday 17th October. There will be music and food, a chance to get together with friends
and see the Autumn well and truly in. Save the date, get your group together, and watch out
for more information in the coming weeks.

Other ways you can raise money for the PTA
Easyfundraising
Easyfundraising is an easy way for you to support Prestbury PTA when you shop online.

Easyfundraising partners with over 7,000 brands who will donate part of what you spend to
Prestbury PTA. It won’t cost you any extra. The cost is covered by the brand.

Brands pay a commission when you start your shop from the easyfundraising website or app.
This then goes directly to our Prestbury PTA fundraising total.

Using the link below please register and create your account with easyfundraising
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/prestbury-school-pta/

Please also download the app and remember to go through either the easyfundraising app or
website before you do your online shopping.

Cashpot for Schools with Parentkind

Parentkind — the charity that supports school PTAs — have teamed up with Asda, who is
making millions of pounds available to donate to primary schools across the UK through their
‘Cashpot for Schools’ initiative. Even if you do not ever shop at Asda they will donate £1 just
by you all opting in through the Asda Rewards app. If you then do actually shop in store or
online then they will donate 0.5% of your shop. This is for a limited time only between 2
September and 30" November 2024.

Asda are also giving £50 to every school to get them started.



So if every parent/carer opts in and selects our lovely school plus they get a few other people
they know to do the same we could easily be looking at afew hundred pounds without anyone
even doing any shopping!!

Please take a few minutes to ensure we get as much free money as possible.

**You won't give up any of your own earnings, and your Cashpot will continue to grow!**
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Lottery Winners
The last draw of the 23/24 year!

Congratulations to the winners:\s¢

1st — Rebecca Gibson (28)
— Jacqui Rawles (46)



3 — Tina Moorhouse (63)

Thanks everyone!

PTA Team: Tomi, Sarah, Shenelle and Chelsea

Email: prestburypta@outlook.com

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/PrestburySchoolPTA

School Website: https://prestbury.school/?page id=964
PTA Online shop: www.pta-events.co.uk/prestburyschool




